
Good Afternoon, 

I support HB233 and on behalf of my adoptive sister who was in the foster care system for 4 years and was prescribed high 
dosages of drugs that messed with her emotional stability.  Once my parents sought other doctors advice, most were shocked with 
the dosage she was prescribed and stopped her from using more of it. 

Please pass this common sense bill!
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